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GHOSTRYDERS COMPETITION
On Tuesday the 6th annual Ghost Ryders is ready to go! We have, so far, 61 athletes from 14 different
schools across 4 school divisions. These skatepark competitors are from Rimbey to Lacombe to
Cremona.

The Foods students will be running the concession on Tuesday, with a full slate of treats to satisfy your
hunger:

Candy bags: $0.25
Burgers: $3.50
Hot dogs: $1.50
Popcorn: $1.00
Freezies: $0.50
Ginger snaps: $0.50
Pop: $1.50
Water: $1.00
Juice: $0.50
Chocolate bars: $1.50
Granola bars: $0.50
Pretzels: $0.50
Chips: $1.50

We will begin the day with opening ceremonies at 10 am. Everyone is welcome to come see these
amazing athletes in action. The Jam portion kicks things off. We will take a short break for lunch and
then do the Best Trick event. Medal and prizes around 2-2:30.

Thank you to the PAC for your support of this athletic event.

INFORMATION FOR NEXT YEAR
As we look to next year, we will be making a small change to the daily schedule. To align with the
Education Act, we will increase our day by 10 minutes to ensure that we reach the required instructional
time. This will mean that our day will end at 3:10 p.m. rather than 3:05 p.m.

In addition, please note next year the time of our lunch break will change slightly. Our new lunch break
will run from 11:55-12:30 p.m.
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FOOD TRUCKS
The Grade 7’s, Ms. Bourne and Mr. Westwood have been working hard to prepare for Food Truck
Friday. Food trucks run from 12 - 1:00 p.m. on Friday, June 9th in the large gym. They are still looking
for grade 7 parent volunteers to help with this event. Pre-order forms have been sent home for the
younger grades and are due back on Tuesday, June 6th. Students are welcome to bring money on this
day, tour the gym and purchase items from the various Food Trucks. ‘Food Truck Bucks’ can be
purchased at the door and used to buy food items. If you have leftover ‘Bucks’, these can be
exchanged back into cash.

JUMPSTART HIGH SCHOOL = FREE CHROME BOOK

We are really excited to let you know that CESD will be offering Jumpstart High School again this
summer. This is the program where if students complete 6 credits of Com Tech (There is a new
addition to the choices this year in coding), they will receive a brand new Chromebook. It's an incredible
opportunity for kids to earn their own personal device to use throughout high school and post
secondary.

● The program is intended for grade nines moving into grade ten in September, but students
entering grade 11 and 12 may also take part.

● http://jumpstart.cesdhub.com is the address for the Jumpstart website. The registration
form is prominently linked there.

● Students will be entered into the Google Classrooms for the 6 modules they select. The
official start date will be June 20, and this is the first day that the Google Classrooms will
appear in their Google Classroom dashboard.

● The deadline to complete all 6 courses is July 27 at 11:59 pm.

Registration is now open, and will remain open until June 15.

ON THE CALENDAR

MONDAY
June 5

TUESDAY
June 6

WEDNESDAY
June 7

THURSDAY
June 8

FRIDAY
June 9

Food Truck
Pre-Orders due

Ghost Ryders

JR Track & Field
Practice 3:15-5:00

JR Track & Field
Practice
3:15-5:00

Food Truck Friday
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